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State of West Virginia
Department of Administration
Purchasing Division

v T

NOTICE

Due to the size of this bid, it was impractical to scan
every page for online viewing. We have made an
attempt to scan and publish aill pertinent bid
information. However, it is important to note that
some pages were necessarily omitted.

If you would like to review the bid in its entirety, please
contact the buyer. Thank you.
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Deloitte Consulting LLP
2500 One PPG Place
Pittsburgh, PA 15222-5401
UsA

Tel: +1 412 338 7200
www.deloitte.com

Deloitte@

February 12, 2008

Ms. Roberta Wagner
Department of Administration
Purchasing Division

2019 Washington Street, East
Charleston, WV, 25311-0130
Email: rwagner@wvasdmin.gov

RE: RFP NO. BMS80650 for Professional Contractor Services for the Project Management of the WV
Medicaid Management Information System (MMIS) Reprocurement, Technical Proposal

Dear Ms. Wagner:

Deloitte Consulting LLP (Deloitte Consulting) is pleased to submit this proposal in response to
Request for Proposal (RFP) BMS80650 issued by the State of West Virginia, Bureau for Medical
Services for the MMIS Reprocurement project. Our team has taken advantage of this opportunity to
refine our approach and response to fully address the RFP requirments and submit our proposal for
your review,

We have reviewed the detailed requirements of the RFP and developed our proposal to meet these
requirements. In forming our proposal and the team, we have assembled a team that has current
working experience in these types of projects to develop a solution that provides the best vatue for the
State and for the citizens of West Virginia.

The individual indicated below has authority to bind our firm, answer questions, and provide
clarification concerning our response:

Mr. Richard M. Dorman, Principal
Deloitte Consulting LLP

2500 Oae PPG Place

Pittsburgh, PA 15222

Phone: (412) 402-5170

Facsimile: (412) 402-3550

Email: rdorman @deoloitte.com

If you have any questions, please contact me at 412-402-5170, or e-mail me at rdorman @deloitte.com.

Sincerely,
Deloitte Consulting LLP

By
Richard M. Dorman, Principal

Member of
Deloitte Touche Tohmatsu
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